
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Staff 
Date:  October 13, 2022 
Subject:  Emergency Response Plan 
 
 
Crestline Village Water District’s Emergency Response Plan was provided to each of 
the Directors and District Counsel for review. The ERP will need to be certified every 5 
years. With the adoption of this years’ ERP, the next renewal will be due by December 
31, 2026. It was brought to our attention our ERP for 2021 could not be located, which 
resulted in the need to do it this year. 
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